
For a 60 year 
old couple 
earning 
$82,800 a 
year 

Annual 
Premiums 
would 
Increase by 

$11,977 

Annual 
Premiums 
would 
Increase by 

$3,280

For a family of 
four (ages 40, 
40, 10, 5) 
earning 
$129,800 a year 

As of 2024, 308,000 people in Arizona receive critical tax credits to lower 
their monthly premiums. Those tax credits will expire at the end of this 
year. That means premiums will skyrocket on average $780 in your state 
for families, people living with chronic conditions and in rural areas, and 
small business owners. 

Ending Affordable Care Act tax credits would make 
health insurance less affordable for 309,000 working 
Arizonans and their families, and force 103,000 to go 
uninsured.

If Health Care 
Premiums Increase for 
Families and Workers 

• In 2025, more than 24 million 
Americans who don’t get 
coverage through their 
employer, would face 
significantly higher premiums 
or lose coverage altogether. 

• 1 in 4 people with chronic 
conditions could lose coverage. 

• People would be hit hard in 
rural areas, where options for 
health care services are fewer 
and harder to reach, and the 
cost of insurance is much 
higher. 

THE FACTS: ARIZONA

of small business 
owners  in your 
state would see 
premiums 
skyrocket.

76%
children are at risk 
of losing access to 
essential health 
care services.

35,000
children


